
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy week at the centre where we have welcomed 

many new students for their first full week. Many of our tutee’s 

at home have also had their first lessons. Congratulations on this 

milestone! 

We re-elected for student council this week as we begin a new 

term and were pleased to elect two new co-chair in year 11, a 

vice-chair in year 10 and secretary in key stage 3. We look 

forward to seeing what changes and suggestions they bring to the 

school.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Louise.  

 

  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching 

and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; 

where children and young 

people, can learn, gain 

confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

RESPECT 
 

 

 

Friday 26th January  

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

Parent/Carer Support Group 

 

A reminder that our next session will take place on the 

morning of Wednesday 7th February 9.30-10.30. Please do 

join us virtually or face-to-face, we will have a talk from our 

Brent School Nurse Charlene and school therapist Amanda. 

 
Is your child currently waiting for or 

undergoing a neurodevelopmental 

assessment? 

STAR has been designed to complement the work of 

existing support teams in Brent. The aim is to support 

families, children and young people who are under the 

care of Brent Paediatrics or Children's Mental Health 

Services (CAMHS) and will be undergoing a 

Neurodevelopmental or Social Communication 

Assessment. 

STAR is currently a service for children and young 

people up to the age of 16 in a Brent mainstream 

school or 19, if they are in a Brent mainstream school 

Sixth Form 

Phone: 0208 937 2472 

Email: STAR@brent.gov.uk 

mailto:charlene.stewart@nhs.net


WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 



 


